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Wednesday 19th May 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2,  
 

Relationships and Sex Education 
 
As you may recall, back in the autumn term, we shared the proposed curriculum for our Relationships 
and Sex Education. Following consultation with children, staff, parents, carers and Portico trustees, this 
curriculum has now been adopted and after the half term we will see the start of these sessions.  
 
This curriculum has been designed in partnership with the PSHE Association and is used widely across 
not only the other Portico schools, but by many other primary schools in the country. We understand that 
some parents may find the content of these lessons a little sensitive but we do feel that there is great 
value to the children being taught properly about these subjects rather than getting a false idea via older 
peers, the internet or social media. 
 
We are also letting you know that this content will be taught soon, to allow you to be prepared for any 
questions your child may ask at home.  
 
For Year 2, the content includes;  

 
Please rest assured that all lessons of this nature are conducted in an age appropriate manner, using 
specially designed, child friendly resources.  
 
We hope you feel happy knowing that we take the teaching of RSE very seriously at Friars in order to 
prepare our young people for life in modern Britain. However, should you have any questions about 
these lessons or the content please raise these with the class teachers via the 
year2@friars.southend.sch.uk email address.  
  
Yours sincerely,  

  
Mr. S. Roche 
Vice Principal 
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